From: White, Norman 
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 12:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Castaneda, Aracelis
Subject: Chile trip

Hello Mr. Berlin,

We just want to followup with the information about out recent trip.

Aracelis Castaneda and I were invited to Santiago, Chile  by the Global Ambassadors for Peace.  We participated in their Peace Integration Summit. We were officially approved by OBM. The Ambassadors for Peace organization paid for all travel, lodging and meals during our stay in Santiago.  We left Chicago on November 1 and returned on November 7, 2015.  Thank you.

Norman White

PS: Attached is a link of the summit with more details.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any additional questions.  

